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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
MBJ Breaks Ground on USD 12m Taxiway Rehabilitation Project Led by S&G 
 
Montego Bay, Jamaica, 21 November 2017 // MBJ Airports, operator of Sangster International Airport, 
Jamaica’s leading gateway to the world, broke ground this month on a USD 12m taxiway rehabilitation 
project.  
 
MBJ awarded the project to S&G Road Surfacing Materials in June 2017. The Mandeville-based 
company is responsible for the removal and reconstruction of parts of the taxiway as well as the redesign, 
resurfacing and widening of other sections, according to standards established by the International Civil 
Aviation Organization.  
 
The project is progressing smoothly and on track to be completed within the contracted 10-month 
construction period, according to S&G’s Project Commercial Director, Marlon Symister. S&G has 150 
employees working on the taxiway rehabilitation project. The work is being carried out at night to avoid 
interrupting normal operations at the airport. 
 
The taxiway rehabilitation project forms part of a structured airport maintenance program being carried 
out in accordance with the terms of MBJ’s 30-year operating concession with the Government of 
Jamaica. MBJ has a USD 40m budget for the five-year period ending 2020 to carry out maintenance and 
improvement works under the program. 
 
About MBJ Airports: 
MBJ Airports Limited, operator of Sangster International Airport, connects Jamaica to more than 50 
international destinations and welcomed a record 3.9m travelers in 2016. MBJ operates the airport under 
a 30-year concession that began in 2003 and provides employment to more than 150 Jamaicans. 
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Sharon Hislop, Manager, Commercial Development & Marketing 
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